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Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session – Request for Follow-Up 
Information  
 
Dear David, 
 
The Committee has requested that further information is provided in 
relation to the Invest to Save funding in Northern Ireland inquiry. In 
addition to the letter dated 4 February 2016, can you please provide 
details on the following: 
 

 Reference was made to 7 schemes that are to be evaluated, 3 of 
which have been completed. Can you provide details of the 
schemes which have been evaluated as well as the other 4 
schemes and when these are due to be evaluated; 

 You indicated that you have a cross-cutting reform programme 
with 30 separate projects designed to promote better 
interdepartmental working and better delivery of services to the 
citizen.  Can you please provide a listing of these projects? 
 

 
Please highlight in your response any redactions or restrictions on 
information that you provide to the Committee as this will be published 
as part of our inquiry. 
 
If you are responding by email please use the email address above. Due to 
the tight deadlines surrounding this inquiry I would appreciate a response on 
the above issues by 26 February 2016. 
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Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
John Dallat 
Deputy Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 


